
Queenstown Airspace 
Classification Review 

You are invited to participate in the 

Application of Class C Separation and Procedures Workshops 
to be held on 

Thursday 31 July and Friday 1 August 2014 

Room 2, St John Ambulance Building 
10 Douglas Street 

Frankton 

If the Queenstown airspace is re-designated as Class C, there may be changes to existing 
procedures for VFR operations. This issue was raised by users during the submission process. In 
order to consider acceptable solutions, it was agreed to hold workshops facilitated by the CAA. 

At the workshops, there will be representatives from the CAA, Airways and the airlines. All we need 
now is your input to work through the problems identified. 

Workshop Sessions 

Helicopter operators Thu 31 July 0900 – 1100 

Skydiving operators Thu 31 July 1100 – 1400 

Part 135 and other 
fixed wing operators 

Thu 31 July 1400 – 1700 

Hang gliding and 
paragliding operators 

Fri 1 August 0900 – 1200 

Please RSVP by email to: paula.moore@caa.govt.nz, by 1600 Monday 26 July 2014, and advise 
which workshop you will be attending. 

For further information contact: 
Paula Moore 
Aeronautical Services Officer – Air Traffic Services (Airspace) 
Civil Aviation Authority of New Zealand 
Tel: 04 560 9525, Email: paula.moore@caa.govt.nz 
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